NORTHERN CALIFORNIA PEOPLE’S ADVOCATE

Dear New Client,

In order to better serve as your new Representative Payee we have a few things that will help to get everything started smoothly.
· We need you to call every business that you receive a bill from & change your “Billing Address” to our PO Box. Please DO NOT remove your name from the bill, and there is no need to add our name. 
· We need you to notify your landlord that you have a new Payee that needs to be notified of any changes to your rent. Ask them to contact us with any questions. We need you to send us a copy of your rental agreement. 
· We need you to send us a copy of all CURRENT bills as well as any hospital admission & discharge papers, jail release papers, rental agreement, car payment agreements, insurance policies, storage rental agreement, court payment documents, payment coupon books, promissory notes, or any other payment plan documentation.
If you have any questions or concerns regarding the transition to have a new Payee,

Please feel free to contact us during our regular business hours at the phone number above.
